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If your circumstances change and you are thinking about whether to continue your studies, make contact with a member of staff 

to discuss your options. Talk to anyone you feel comfortable approaching- you can telephone or email if you’d rather not meet 

face to face. If you’ve already decided to leave UHI you must discuss this with your PAT or another member or staff who can 

process your withdrawal for you. Please do this as soon as you can. 

 

If you do decide to either permanently withdraw from your course or temporarily suspend your studies there are likely to be 

financial implications. These can vary depending on your level of study but may include: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The options outlined above are not comprehensive and may vary due to individual circumstances. Students are strongly 

recommended to contact either their PAT or the Student Records Fees Team on (01738) 877295 or 877357 for support and 

guidance. 

Thinking of leaving your course early? 
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Withdraw before 

1st December 

 

£100 admin fee will 

be charged 

 

Withdraw after 1st 

December but 

before 1st February 

 

50% of course fees 

plus £100 admin 

fee charged 

Withdraw after 1st 

February 

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS 

100% of course fee 

charged 

 

Withdraw before 

1st December 

 

£100 admin fee will 

be charged 

Withdraw after 1st 

December 

SAAS funding will count as 1 year of funding for 

student and may have implications for additional 

funding in future studies. 
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Full fees plus £100 

admin fee will be 

charged 

Withdraw before 

1st December 

 

Suspension is normally for a minimum of one full semester and a 

maximum of two semesters.  Students must return to study at the 

beginning of a semester.  A student could, exceptionally, apply for 

a third semester of suspension, which will have to be approved by 

the relevant programme leader and PAT.  The maximum time 

allowed for approved suspension of study is four successive 

semesters.  Time spent on suspension does not count towards the 

maximum period of registration to complete programmes as laid 

out in the university regulations.   

 


